
5/19/2017 
Parent Title 1 Meeting 

High School for Recording Arts will hold a Parent Title 1 Meeting on 
Wednesday 5/24/2017 at 3:45pm in the High School for Recording Arts 
conference room. High School for Recording Arts is located at 1166 
University Ave W, Saint Paul, MN 55014. If you have any questions 
please call Joey Cienian, Director of Educational Programing at 
608-444-8285 or joey@hsra.org.  
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